Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

February 21, 2017 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

- 1. Elger Bay Elementary PTA donated \$700 to the Stanwood-Camano School District to support Elger Bay Elementary in reading, music, physical education, resource, and the Positive Behavior Support classroom.
- 2. Stanwood Booster Club provided transportations costs, \$3,078.39, to the Stanwood-Camano School District in support of Stanwood High School Boys and Girls Wrestling Tournament in Othello, Washington, and for the Girls Basketball Tournament in Yakima, Washington.
- 3. Staples Incorporated, donated an Advance SC750 Scrubber, value \$18,336.61, to the Stanwood-Camano School District located at Church Creek Campus.